
Allen's Air Conditioning, hc.
1302 Old Elizabethtown Road
Hodgenville, Kf 42748
ATTN: Mr. David Allen

Ref: lnvoice # RR2049

Dear Mr. Allen:

Lucy and I would like to thank you and your installation and cleaning crews for the
recent installation ofthe American Stanilard Premium Package Gas system (tumacs
and elec{ric air conditioning system).

Your installation crew (Rooky, Brell, and Matt) and cleaning crew (Shawn and Chris)
made every effort to be most professional and responsive to our inquiries, requirements,
and ad hoc requests. We most certainly appreciate their every efforl to be considerate
and complete the installation with as little intenuption as possible.

Please express our sincerest appreciation to all who made contributions to such a
successful installation and initial testing. Lucy and I noticed a very significant difference
in the performance of that new unit.

Respec,tfully,

azcq Nz..+4-z--
Lucy Hahsen

P.S. Dave, the garlic bread was excellent-

obert A- Hanseh


